
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
On behalf of the LETR International Executive Council, it is with immense pleasure that we welcome 
you to the Law Enforcement Torch Run® for Special Olympics International Conference, held in the 
historic city of San Antonio, Texas.  San Antonio, with its rich heritage and vibrant spirit, serves as the 
perfect backdrop for our conference. 
 
This get-together is all about giving a high-five to the amazing athletes we cheer for, sharing our 
success stories, and reminding ourselves why we do what we do. Your hard work and commitment 
are what keep this incredible worldwide movement reaching new heights. 
 
Over these few days, you will have the opportunity to engage in a variety of concurrent training 
sessions, and networking events designed to enrich your knowledge, inspire innovative fundraising 
ideas, and foster collaborations that will extend far beyond this conference. We encourage you to take 
full advantage of the sessions and to connect with your fellow guardians from around the globe. 
 
So, let’s dive into everything this wonderful city and our event have to offer, with the spirit of 
inclusion guiding our way. Huge thanks for bringing your passion and energy to this cause. Together, 
we're not just participants in this movement; we're the driving force behind a more inclusive world. 
That's our mission, our purpose, our 'why'. 

 
Can’t wait to be together, 
 

 
John Clifton 
Chair,  
Law Enforcement Torch Run® Executive Council 
 


